
Alzheimer’s Society  
 
‘Singing for the Brain’ support in Northumberland. 
Do you enjoy music and singing? We are seeking volunteers in Alnwick, Blyth 
and Hexham to support the group leader to deliver Singing for the Brain 
sessions to people with dementia and their carers.  You will welcome people 
into the venue, set up the room, serve refreshments, join in with the singing, 
support and encourage people to join in and provide a welcoming, fun 
environment.   

The group meets monthly and volunteers will be required to undertake some 
training to best support those attending the group and make a commitment to 
regular attendance at the activity. 

If you are interested in volunteering and would like more information on 

any of the vacancies please contact Anna Bradley  
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